From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; lauren.flores@sdcounty.ca.gov; COSD,
Redistricting; Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:32:46 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Robert

Last Name :
Hillery

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

Hello Commissioners,

North County SD is a special and established community of interest that should not be separated. We share
agricultural, rural and cultural commonalities. Our North County community shares essential services and resources
with overlapping agencies such as health, fire, school and water districts, and sheriff department. I am in strong
support of map 13a or 13b, which would protect our North County Community’s identity and representation.

Submit :
Submit





